June 21, 2021

Thank You Letter
Attendees of the Association of Physicians of Pakistani Descent of North America (APPNA):

~As Commissioner of District 4 for the Osceola County Board of County Commissioners,
I am pleased to offer a big “Thank you” to Mercy Foundation’s Dr. Rubina Inayat Pantry.
As COVID-19 affected our community, the Dr. Rubina Inayat Pantry was able to provide
food to those in need in our County. The pantry has continuously provided food to over 600
families per month. This pantry is open to the public where 18-pound food boxes, enough to
feed a family of 4, are provided. I take pride in The Mercy Foundation being a part of our
County and their daily efforts in assisting residents in need. I want to thank them again for
their support of Osceola County and for their constant efforts in assisting our underserved

residents.

Sincerely, //// ) /;;.‘:,

Cheftyl Grieb
District 4 Commissioner
Osceola County Board of County Commissioners




